
Wednesday, October 24, 2018
7:00 p.m.

York High School Commons

Join the Elmhurst PTA Council for an overview of the District 205 Facilities 
Referendum on the ballot November 6. Superintendent David Moyer and 

School Board President Kara Caforio will present a brief overview and answer 
the most frequently asked questions. Then attendees will have the opportunity 
to ask additional questions to better understand the details of the referendum.

Administrators on hand to answer questions include:
•	 Chris Whelton, Assistant Superintendent for Finance and Operations
•	 Todd Schmidt, Director of Buildings and Grounds

All Elmhurst residents are welcome!  
Please invite a neighbor, friend or relative who does not have children  

in the District and wants to learn more about the referendum.

For details on the planning process, financial information and to see videos 
across several of our schools, visit www.elmhurst205.org/MFP.

Elmhurst PTA Council Presents
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